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Homeowner Alert! 
 
 
 The Nevada State Contractors Board is warning homeowners in the Pahrump area 

to be on the alert for an unlicensed company using the name Precision Pools. 

Representatives of this company are allegedly contracting without a license to build 

pools and install and repair pool equipment.  

This company is not licensed in Nevada and cannot do installations or hire 

subcontractors to do any work.  

Homeowners coming in contact with representatives of Precision Pools should 

contact the NSCB, Investigations Unit, at: (702) 486-1100, ext. 1144. 

The NSCB urges the public to hire only licensed contractors in good  

standing with the Board. Consumers can verify contractors’ licenses and obtain helpful 

tips for working with contractors by calling (775) 688-1141 in Northern Nevada, or  

702) 486-1100 in Southern Nevada. Licenses can be verified 24 hours a day by logging 

on to www.nscb.state.nv.us.  
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